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March 28, 2017

President Martha D. Saunders University of West Florida Office of the President Building 10, Room 225
11000 University Parkway
Pensacola, Florida 32514-5732 Dear President Saunders:
Congratulations on your upcoming inauguration as the sixth President of the University of West Florida. I regret that I will not be able to attend the inauguration ceremony. I am pleased, however, that Ms. Rhea H. Kessler, a distinguished alumna of the University of Georgia, will represent our institution in my stead.
On behalf of the University, I would like to extend my best wishes to you on this special occasion.  If I may ever be of service, please do not hesitate to contact me.


         Jere W. Morehead
President
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